
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Hello!  
 
The school captains are planning on selling paper poppies starting from the 3rd of November on the 
middle playground at lunch times until the 11th November. The poppies will be given out in return for 
a donation of any amount.  
 
As we are an eco school, this year we have decided that we will not be giving out slap  
bands or anything harmful to our planet. If they were to become biodegradable we would definitely 
consider using them again. 
 
Best wishes!  
The School Captains 

 
 
 
 
 
 


